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PRESENTS:  

 

 

 
THE  B IG  DEAL  ABOUT  

SMALL  TALK  
BY  DEBORAH  TURNER  

 
FULBRIGHT ,  UNIVERSITY  

OF TAMPERE  AND 
UNIVERSITY  OF 

WASHINGTON ,  U .S .   

 
EVERYONE  IS  WELCOME   

WEDNESDAY ,  FEBRUARY  11 ,  AT  17 :30-19 :00  
AT  THE  AUDITORIUM  OF  THE  NATIONAL  L IBRARY  

YLIOPISTONKATU  1  

”Americans are as known for engaging in small talk as Finns are for 
engaging in silence. Although less known for its positive aspects, small talk 

serves useful functions. Further, American small talk has deep roots.” 

 

 
THE  UNDERGROUND  

RAILROAD— 
PATH  TO  FREEDOM  

BY  PETRA  HELENIUS  
 

STUDENT ,  DEPARTMENT  OF 
NORTH  AMERICAN  STUDIES ,  

UNIVERSITY  OF  HELSINKI  

 

”In the United States, during the 19th century, the Underground Railroad 
helped thousands of  slaves to escape. The story of  this secret network 

includes many amazing stories which are covered in the fiction and research 
literature.” 

http://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/0/0a/ParisCafeDiscussion.png


February is the National African American History Month in the United States. 

In observance of the annual celebration the American Resource Center arranges an event of two presentations: 

 

The Big Deal about Small Talk 

 

”Americans are as known for engaging in small talk as Finns are for engaging in silence. 

Although less known for its positive aspects, small talk serves useful functions. 

Further, American small talk has deep roots.” 

 

By Deborah Turner 

Fulbright, University of Tampere 

Librarian and doctoral candidate, University of Washington, Seattle, U. S. 

 

AND 

 

The Underground Railroad - Path to Freedom 

 

”In the United States, during the 19th century, the Underground Railroad helped 

thousands of slaves to escape. The story of this secret network includes many 

amazing stories which are covered in the fiction and research literature.” 

 

By Petra Helenius 

Student, Department of North American Studies, 

University of Helsinki 

 

 

Time: Wednesday, February 11, at 17:30-19:00 

Venue:  Auditorium of the National Library 

Yliopistonkatu 1 

 

Everyone is welcome! 


